
 
 

CITY OF HACKENSACK 
Notice of Intent 

to Utilize a 
National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement 

 
 

 

PLESAE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Hackensack, County of Bergen, New Jersey 

through the participation in the Houston-Galveston Area Council known as HGACBUY intend to 

purchase Two (2) E-One Typhoon Pumpers, Contract#: FS12-23, for the use by the City of 

Hackensack Fire Department.  

Information regarding the purchase may be found at the Office of the City Clerk, 65 Central Avenue, 

3rd Floor, Hackensack, New Jersey 07601 during regular business hours 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday 

thru Friday.  

Information on the Houston-Galveston Area Council Cooperative can be found at this website 

HGACBUY.ORG. The City of Hackensack authorized membership in the HGAC Cooperative 

Purchasing Program in a Resolution adopted by the Governing Body and is a member/user of the 

HGAC Purchasing Program.  

It is the intent of the City of Hackensack to purchase Two (2) E-One Typhoon Pumpers, through 

Absolute Fire Protection Company Inc., 2800 Hamilton Boulevard, South Plainfield, New Jersey 

07080, pursuant to the Proposal submitted through Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGACBUY). 

The City of Hackensack is permitted to utilize a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement under 

the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3).  

Comment period ends at the close of the City of Hackensack business day, Tuesday, October 08, 

2025. 

 

 

Monica Villafana, QPA 
City of Hackensack 


